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February 9, 2018
WDOT SW Region

Ms. Debby Kozol
2101 Wright Street
Madison, WI  53704-2583
RE: WDOT 1206-04-80
        USH 12/Madison
Dear Ms. Kozol:
AT&T has contracted JMC Engineers & Associates, Inc. as a professional consultant to

AT&T Corporation (Long Distance Network) for reviewing projects such as the one listed

above.

This project consist of work on USH 12 from CTH D to I-90 in Madison. AT&T has a fiber cable crossing under USH 12 at Rim Rock Road.
I am sending the WDOT DT 1077 Proposed Highway Improvement Notice via US Mail and if you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 608 628 0575.

Sincerely,

William E. Koenig

JMC Engineers & Associates, Inc.

CC: JB Overmyer, JMC

       Ken Colwell/AT&T

110 N. Main Street – Culver, IN – 46511               Phone: (574) 842-8830          Fax: (815) 842-8836


